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I do not think it is a good idea to do, because with all the hackings that happen, this 

could put students' privet and personal information at risk especially to identity theft. 

If I remember right, we have had data breaches at the DMV and ODFW in the past. 

What grantees do we have if any that it won't happen again there let alone for are 

students with a centralized student data base? I think it would be best to leave out 

home school kids and private school kids from such a data base. I also think that 

such data should stay at a local level. 

 

I also think this sounds like a waste of tax dollars. 

 


